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D. F. Knuth, Director of Regulatory Operations
J. 6. Davis, Deputy Director for Field Operations

THREE MILE ISLAND

We have been informed bty the LPM that the construction permit
for the fa-ility expired September 30, 1973, and has not been
renewed 1-. timely fashion. Giambusso is holding for some
reason. This places us in a position where we should better
(we are considering) our CP enforcement optioms.

Qriginal sizned by
H.D. Tho:=surg

Harold D. Thornburg, Chief
Field Support and Enforcement
Branch
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